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I live at this address. Our house is 100 feet higher and almost 1 acre from where Tyron creek flows.
This map should be redrawn without our house included in the flood zone and including the creek in
the zone instead. There is NO science, elevation or evidence presented that this version is correct.
No person or surveyor visited our house or property to actually look at the creek and it’s flow. There
is no drainage or other water source near our house besides Tryon creek. I respectfully request
removal of our house from the zone and relocation of the zone towards the creek. I also request
estimates of the actual amount of rain that would need to fall to fill the space from the creek to our
house. Based on the volume of space that would need to be filled I suspect there would need to be

over 100 inches of rain in a single day.
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